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• Don't be afraid to be visionary. Be bold and be brave.

• Having a business vision should be celebrated and 
embraced. 

• Companies are often doing something that's genuinely 
exciting and that message should be communicated to 
the outside world. But in a way that people (potential 
customers) can understand it in terms of what the product 
or service is and how's it going to help them.

• Don’t forget your team! 

• Ensure that everyone understands the business vision, 
mission and positioning, so they can become your 
evangelists.

The KISS Principles:

1. Be bold, be brave, be visionary

2. Clarity and simplicity of thought

3. Understand your position

4. Keep it simple!
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• Communicate clearly. Can you answer the most fundamental 

questions about your business in the simplest possible way, 
using the fewest possible words? 

• Don’t’ assume your customers know how your business 
benefits them. Label the problem you are solving clearly. 

• Give customers a frame of reference for your product and 
how it could help grow their business. 

• Remember people are driven by both reason and emotions. 
You need to elevate and humanise your brand to make it 
more open and accessible. Emotion can be hugely powerful 
when harnessed in the right way for brand communications. 

Clarity and simplicity 



The Sales Pion r 
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• Be clear about what you want your business to be famous for. 

But don’t go down the rabbit hole of discovery, which can 
be difficult when you are living and breathing your brand 
every day.

• Use your customer feedback to get a view of both your 
business and positioning. Trapped value (the value you may 
be unaware of) needs to be discovered and articulated.

• Sometimes it’s difficult for founders to know what their 
business’ positioning is or how to articulate it. Consider 
working with a brand specialist to help you define it.

• Once you have developed your positioning, let it stand for a 
while, see how it fits your business and its culture.

Understand your position 



4 Follow the KISS 
 principles to build your business.

Keep it simple!
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